
Civil Engineering Students: Receive Arkansas Good Roads Scholarships 
 
Andrew Hindman, Colton Horn, and Elkanah Knowles have been selected as 2016 Arkansas 
Good Roads scholarship recipients. The organization grants scholarships to outstanding civil 
engineering students in their junior or senior year. Recipients of the scholarship commit to 
work in the transportation field in Arkansas for a minimum of one year after graduation. The 
organization creates awareness of the benefits of improving roads, bridges, and other key 
transportation infrastructure in Arkansas by researching, evaluating and publicizing data 
focused on transportation. “The Department of Civil Engineering is very thankful for the 
continued support from the Arkansas Good Roads Transportation Council.  We truly appreciate 
their investment in our students and in their future careers” said Micah Hale, head of the 
department of civil engineering. 
  

Recipients from left to fight:  Andrew Hindman, Colton Horn, and Elkanah Knowles. 
 
 


